
Middle School will not require summer reading of students. 
 
What we would like to do is offer extra credit for students who choose to 
read books (fiction and nonfiction) that are grade appropriate over the 
summer. 
 
Extra Credit: 
 
1.  Students should film the book talk after reading the book.  The video will 
be uploaded via You Tube after school begins.  Teachers will provide 
information on how to upload videos after school begins. 
 
2.  Students are limited to two book talks.  (One fiction and one non-fiction)  
 
 
**The extra credit points will be applied to the first quarter and are at the discretion of the 
teacher. 
 
The goal of this summer reading program is to encourage reading. 
 
 


